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Bentley

August 7, 2007

Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations
P.O. Box 6327

Tallahassee, F1. 32314

RE: CORPORATION LETTERS

To Whom It May Concern:

We are in receipt of your letters which indicate that we owe an additional fee for late filing.
Please be aware that we did not file late due to circumstances not under our control but as you
can see with the attached letter from the US Postal service, that we had not been constantly
receiving our mail. As the post office has mixed our address W1th another address and was
storing (in many cases) our mail for months.

After numerous complaints by vendors we had ultimately discovered that our mail had been
stored in 2 large bins of mail in some cases dated back 5 months; included in that bin were the
Corporation Renewal Notices.

Upon learning of this we immediately contacted the Florida Department of State and were
advised by their department that because of the circumstances, not receiving the ‘Corporate
Renewal Notices®, and that the late fees would be waived and to send a letter explaining the
situation and to also enclose the renewal forms; which we did. The forms we used of the web
were wrong and a new one was sent by FL Department of State; which was again returned by the
department of Sate, we thought all was resolved till your letter. We now have received these
letters and are again responding to them; any help you can give us in getting this matter cleared
up we would be greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact the Post Master,

whose name and contact information, appear in the letter or you can contact me directly Sam
Caliendo (561)789-4000. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sam Caliendo

3350 N.W. 2"9 Avenue, Suite A-44 Boca Raton, Florida 33431
Phone: 561-416-2200 Fax: 561-416-2233



Christine B. Quinn
Manager, Customer Services
CENTRAL FLORIDA CUSTOMER SERVICE AND SALES DiSTRICT

UNITED STATES

POSTAL SERVICE

February 22, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

Our customer, Sam Caliendo of P. O. Box 880, Boca Raton FL 33432 has recently had some
mail delayed by the Postal Service.

Mr. Caliendo receives a lot of mail and his mail was put in a container, and held. Mr. Caleindo
did not know it was held, it seems we failed to put an “overflow notice” in his P. O. Box.

As a result, he received a tub of mail that been sitting here in our pickup area. Unfortunately it
had been here for quite some time.

Please accept this as documentation of his inability to respond to certain mail as he had no access
to it. If you need to verify this please feel free to contact me at 561-417-3204,

Christine B. Quinn
Manager, Customer Service

170 NE 2™ STREET

Boca RATON FL 33432-5988
TELEPHONE 1-561-417-3204

FAX (561) 395-1233

EMAIL: CQ’UINN@EMAIL.USPS.GDV



